PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

TO THE OFFICE OF THE UNITED NATIONS, GENEVA
37-39 RUE DE VERMONT, 1202 GENEVA, SWITZERLAND
Tel: (022) 918 0380 Fax: (022) 734 9138 /734 8826
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Note No. 79/2017

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago to the Office of the
United Nations at Geneva and the Specialized Agencies in Europe presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to
refer to the facsimile dated April 06, 2017, from the Chief, Special Procedures Branch, Office of
the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, under cover of which was transmitted
a joint communication REF: AL TTO 1/2017 dated April 06, 2017, from the Special Rapporteur
on the promotion and protection of the right to freedom of opinion and expression, the Special
Rapporteur on the situation of human rights defenders and the Special Rapporteur on the
human rights of migrants in respect of Mr. Eduardo E. Herrera.

In the above regard, the Mission wishes to transmit the observations of the Government
of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago in respect of the contents of the abovementioned

communication.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago to the Office of the
United Nations in Geneva and its Specialized Agencies in Europe avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 04 August 2017




